
In 2012, 5 states 

banned life-

without-parole 

sentences for 

children under 

18. 

In 2018, 20 states 

and D.C. banned 

life-without-parole 

sentences for  

children under 18, 

and an additional 5 

states did not use 

these sentences for 

children. 
For more information, please contact Nikola Nable-Juris, Senior Policy Counsel, at nnablejuris@fairsentencingofyouth.org 


